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        Queen’s Guide Award Booklet Updates May 2023 
 

The Queen’s Guide Award Booklet received some minor updates in recent weeks.  

These were minor wording updates that do not impact the syllabus.  

This May 2023 edition is now available on the Girl Guides Australia website here: 
https://www.girlguides.org.au/resources/queens-guide-award/ 

For all enquiries, please email youth@girlguides.org.au. 
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